
Comment from Joyce Rider 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Sep 9, 2022 

See attached file(s) 

Pass a state wide law, mandatory driver's education for all high-school students, at no cost to 

parents or students. Real world education for our children that could possibly save their life. 
 


